Cross Country Committee

The Cross Country Committee has not met since the last SACC meeting, although there is a meeting to co-ordinate cross country championship dates on 14 September. A verbal update on this can be provided during the meeting.

Outside of formal meetings discussions have been taking place to try to rebuild the sport of Hill Rallying, and overhaul the Hill Rally Championship. There are currently three events in the championship, two in Wales who have produced very enjoyable events, but have struggled to achieve minimum entries, and the Scottish "Borders" Hill Rally that has again achieved a maximum entry, this time within 18 hours. No firm plans are in place yet, but an announcement is likely in the autumn.

Rupert Hine 6 September 2016